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Hi, Ben

Please see the attached letter regarding a change in the status of the Keenesburg Mine.

Regards,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Active Mines Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 
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November 9, 2020 

 

Ben Moline, PE, Senior Manager 

Water Resource and Environmental Compliance 

Coors Energy Company 

 

Re: Keenesburg Mine, Permit C-1981-028, Status of Mine Changed to Permanent Cessation 

 

 

Dear Mr. Moline: 

 

It is my understanding that mining and reclamation activities (with the exception of maintenance 

activities) have ceased at the Keenesburg Mine operated by the Coors Energy Company.  I shall change 

the status of the mine in the Division’s Permit System to “Permanent Cessation.” 

 

Per 4.30.2(3) within the Regulations of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board for Coal Mining, 

please update the entrance sign for the mine to include the name, address, and telephone number of the 

Division office (shown in footer on this page).  Please note that the address for Coors Energy Company 

should also be updated to include current information.   

 

If you have comments and/or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 

720.601.2276.   

 

 

Regards, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 
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